
 
 

ADDENDUM # 1 
SOLICITATION RFP 2020-24 

 
Development of Affordable / Workforce Housing on Identified Parcels 

 
This addendum is being issued to announce, revise, clarify and address questions or certain issues that have 
occurred since the solicitation was originally issued.   
 
All contents of this addendum shall be incorporated into the solicitation documents and the ensuing contract with 
the awarded Contractor.  It is the Contractor’s responsibility to ensure their receipt of all addenda, and to clearly 
acknowledge all addenda on the signatory sheet.    
 
 
Q & A 

1. Question:  The RFP refers to a signatory sheet but one was not included. 
Answer:  That oversight has now been corrected.  Signatory sheet is now included with Addendum 
1. 

 
 
CLARIFICATION OF STATEMENTS  - none 
 
 
CHANGES TO TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS, PLANS, DRAWINGS -- none 
 
 
CHANGES TO FORM – see attached Signatory Sheet. 
 
 
 
 
All prospective Respondents are reminded and hereby instructed not to contact any member of the Town 
of Bluffton Council, Town Manager or Town of Bluffton staff members, other than the noted contact 
person OR the Town’s Procurement Administrator regarding this solicitation or their response at any 
time during the solicitation and award process.  Any such contact shall be cause for rejection of your 
submittal. 
 
 


